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26th March 2021 

Dear parents and carers, 

 
Once again, despite all the restrictions we find ourselves under, we have had a really busy term. 
Events this term have included World Book Day on March 4th, re-opening fully after lockdown and 
welcoming everyone back into school on March 8th, together with the partial re-opening of Breakfast Club 
to the children of our critical workers, and Parent Phone Consultation meetings. We have also been busy 
fund raising again – for school via the Easter raffles, with both class and overall prizes, and for Red Nose 
Day; a huge ‘Thank You’ to everyone who contributed raffle prizes, bought tickets and joined in with our 
non-uniform day to support these events. Congratulations to all the many winners in our Easter raffle – 
don’t eat all the chocolate at once! We will let you know how much we raised via Class dojo after the 
holiday. 
 
I have received some queries as to when Breakfast Club will re-open fully. The honest answer at the 
moment is that I’m not sure, but we will do so just as soon as we are able to safely. Currently our main 
issues are staffing and safely maintaining the class bubbles, but I am working on solving these, so watch 
this space! Also queries about the return of after-school clubs, where the issues are the same. I am hoping 
to extend the Sport-Tec club with restricted numbers after the holiday, but it is unlikely that other clubs 
will run for a while.  
 
I am not anticipating any alterations over the holiday to the guidance regarding covid-safety in and around 
school, but should there be any updates, these will be posted on the school website and you will be 
notified via class dojo of an updated risk assessment. 
 
On behalf of all the staff, we wish you a lovely, restful Easter break and look forward to seeing you all 
again on Monday 12th April. 
Best wishes, 
 

 
Mrs J Nove  
Headteacher 


